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Principal’s Message

Office Hours
Our office is open Monday -
Friday from 7:30pm - 3:30pm. 

To report a student absence,
please email
tlabsences@fmpsd.ab.ca or
call 780-743-5771. 

Spring is here! As students head out for recess twice daily, it is
recommended your child packs an extra set of clothes. Report
Cards are now available on PowerSchool! Log in to your Parent
Portal to access and review your child's progress.

Demographic Confirmation forms are also available online and it
only takes 3-5 minutes to confirm your registration for the next
school year. 

We recently hosted our ECDP and Kindergarten Open Houses
this week. It was wonderful to see our new families and students
getting acquainted with our school community. 

Our students have been hard at work in Micro Society and are
excited to open our school for parents for Market Night. Please
join us in supporting their entrepreneurial spirit. The TSPA
recently held their Spring Market! Thank you to everyone who
participated and contributed to making it a huge success.

Happy Easter to those who celebrate! We wish
you a joyful and peaceful holiday season.
As a reminder, Spring Break will take place
from April 15 to April 19. We hope everyone
enjoys this well-deserved break.
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Market Night!
We are excited to host community members
and parents at our Open House for
MicroSociety and for them to engage in our
biggest fundraiser - Market Night! 
Senior and Junior Drama Club will also be
performing as students are so excited to show
off what they’ve been hard at work for
producing and creating! 

March 27th from 5pm - 7pm 
Doors Open at 4:30pm 

Shopping Ends at 6:30pm



Get involved and stay
informed by following our

School Social Media
accounts: 

Facebook:
@TimberleaSchool

Instagram:
@TimberleaSchool

Twitter:
@TimberleaSchool 

Our Timberlea #Timberwolves have been
busy going all over Fort McMurray this
month. From the Oilsands Discovery Center
to Land Based Learning Camps and even to
Keyano Theatre to see Aladdin Jr!

Field Trips!
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